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July 24, 2020 
Dear Preschool Families, 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you all to Perrysburg Preschool for the 2020-
2021 school year! While this is not a typical start to a school year, we will certainly work to make 
this year a positive experience for your children. 
 
On behalf of the school district and preschool faculty and staff members, I would like to notify 
you of some important information pertaining to preschool. At this time, Ohio is permitting 
groups of no more than 9 children in a preschool classroom, therefore, we have had to make 
adjustments to the preschool schedule. We will have groups of 8 students come 2 days a 
week for a half day session. One group will come Tuesday/Thursday and another group 
will come on Wednesday/Friday. There is no school on Monday for this year so that we may 
be in line with the rest of the school district for digital learning opportunities. 
 
Due to the decrease in the number of days that students will be in attendance, there will be a 
reduction in tuition for those enrolled as peers. Additionally, we will be working with families to 
ensure that we provide the appropriate support for children receiving special education services 
during this most unusual time. 
 
Important Dates 
Open House 

• Tuesday, August 18th (8:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.) -- Individual Open House visits 
• Wednesday, August 19th (12:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.) -- Individual Open House visits 

o Open house visits will be guided tours by your child’s teacher. 
o You will receive a link to sign up for your individual time. This link will be sent in a 

separate email. 
o In an effort to keep all individuals safe and healthy, please bring the minimum 

number of family members with you and all wear a face covering. 
o If you need clarification please feel free to reach out to the preschool coordinator 

at kkoester@perrysburgschools.net. 
 
First Day of School 

• Tuesday, August 25th will be the first day of school for students attending Tuesdays & 
Thursdays. 

• Wednesday, August 26th will be the first day of school for students attending 
Wednesdays & Fridays. 

 
We will be contacting all families with further information regarding the days their child has been 
assigned to as well as with the link to sign up for Open House. Rest assured that we will be 
communicating frequently with all of you as we navigate through this school year. Please do not 
hesitate to reach out to your child’s teacher or myself at any point. 
 
Respectfully, 
Kristin VanCuren Koester 
Preschool Coordinator 
Perrysburg Schools 


